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20 November 2023 

 

Dear Families 

Improvements to Online Safety Information Provided to Parents and Carers 

From 2024 Academy Transformation Trust will be issuing their own tailored Online Safety Newsletter 
to keep you fully updated on the latest news around Online Safety. This will be issued at key points 
throughout the year and will contain information, links and useful hints to help you navigate and 
keep your children safe online.  The newsletter will be circulated via email as well as being shared on 
social media streams. 
 
Providing our own online safety communications means that information can be tailored specifically 
to the needs of pupils in our academies as well as being aligned with online safety education being 
provided in school. Online safety information will also be collated on Academy websites so parents, 
carers and pupils will always have easy access to all newsletters as well as links to up-to-date online 
safety services and information.  
  
This enhanced provision from ATT means that from December 2023, the Safer Schools App will no 
longer be available to parents, carers and pupils at ATT.  
 
Should you require any support for online safety matters affecting your child please contact a 
member of the Academy’s Safeguarding Team, who will be happy to help.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sir Nick Weller 
CEO 
 


